Saint Luke's Parish Diocese of Shrewsbury

LPAT2 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM)
Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny
61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN
Telephone 01928 733127 School 01244 981290

PASTORAL AREA WEBSITE doslpal2.co.uk
PARISH WEBSITE stlukesparish.org.uk

PARISH e-mail stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com

SCHOOL WEBSITE stlukesfrodsham.org.uk

24% Sunday in Ordinary Time

Day Feast Time Service Intention
Sat 10th | St Gregory 6pm Mass George Howard RIP Ann
Sun11th | 24% Sunday in | 10am Mass Parishioners Intentions

oT
Mon 12% | Ferial 9.30am | Mass Mary Wood Ann
Tue 13% | Ferial 6.15pm | Mass Special Intention SP
Wed 14% | Ferial 9:30am | Mass Clergy Fund Intention
Thu 158 | Ferial 9:30am | Mass Mary Foley and Family Ints
Fri16™ | Ferial 9:30am | Mass Kathy Barchick RIP
Sat17th | Ferial 6:00pm | Mass John Morgan RIP Ann
Sun 18% | 25t Suynday in | 10am Mass Parishioners Intentions

oT

CONFESSIONS Saturday 5.00-5.45 pm and
BAPTISMS & MARRIAGES by appointment.

LAST WEEK'S COLLECTION £733.77 Thank you.

BRING AND BUY COFFEE MORNING: This
Sunday, September the 11t We are asking for your
help AGAIN attending this event. It is because of
your wonderful generosity in donating books we
now need your help towards the cost of sending
them to South Africa. All help would be
appreciated. Contact Pat McNeil 01928 72267.

RED BOX HOLDERS: Please take a copy of the
Mission Today magazine from the porch. Annual
collection of boxes will begin in October. Geraldine
Harris 01928 731323.

WE PRAY: for Josie Norbury, the wife of Deacon Joe
Norbury, who died peacefully in the early hours of
Saturday 3rd September. May she rest in peace.
Please also keep Joe in your prayers in the days
ahead. The funeral has not yet been finalised but it
will take place at Sacred Heart & St Peter’s, Baguley,
sometime after 21st September.

BISHOPS PASTORAL VISITATION: Bishop Mark
will be visiting our Parish and celebrating Mass
with us on the weekend of the 8th/9th of October.
There will be refreshments served in the Social
Center afterwards. Please read the notice and sign
the sheets in the porch if you can provide anything.

WELCOME: Brody Thompson who was baptised at
St Lukes last weekend. JF,\
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NEW ALTER SERVERS TRAINING: Thanks to
James Bainbridge for taking on the role of both
supporting I'r James and the Sacristans, regarding
helping our present servers and soon having a
meeting to meet future prospective servers.

LECTIO DIVINA (Date Change Within): This
way of reading and meditating helps us gain a
deeper understanding of the scripture and its
relevance to our lives today. Meetings monthly
on Tuesdays at 7pm after Holy Mass are as
follows: 20/09¢{Date Changed from 13th) 11/10;
8/11;6/12.

STEERING GTOUP: Meets this Tuesday the 13%
of September at 7pm.

PARISH CENSUS: This Sunday and next Sunday
the Parish will be updating our census records.
This will help us facilitate better communication
within the Parish. Father James will give you
instructions during mass regarding the filling in
of census cards. Participation is appreciated as it

ensures we have up to date information. Many
Thanks.

GRANDPARENTS MASS: You and your family
are warmly invited to the Annual Diocesan Mass
celebrating the important vocation of
Grandparents in the life of the family, and of the
Church. Bishop Mark Davies will be main
celebramt at the Mass, which will be hosted by St
Joseph’s, North Road, Birkenhead, CH42 7JU on
Saturday the Ist of October at 11am followed by
light refreshiments. Please keep the vocation of
grandparents in your prayers, they are often they
are essential in assisting parents with childcare
and passing on the beauty of the Catholic Faith to
their grandchildren.




